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A National Framework For Implementing Electronic SAP 

Project Update – August 2006 

This briefing paper provides an update on the National Framework for Implementing Electronic SAP project, including the outcome of the first stage of the project and plans for the next stage.   

Stage 1 – Information Systems Architecture  
The first stage of the project assessed options and made recommendations on an information systems architecture for electronic SAP.  

The project team consulted widely on a set of requirements for e-SAP, the scope and priorities for implementation, a systems architecture and implementation model. 

The consultation included an on-line questionnaire, which was completed by a total of 166 respondents (some compiling responses for multiple organisations), with 140 people also participating in workshops around the country.  The project also carried out a survey of current e-SAP implementation.  Responses were obtained from a total of 27 SAP communities who are using electronic systems.

Our thanks to all those practitioners, service users, service providers, suppliers and others, who participated in the consultation, whose views have been very valuable in shaping the recommendations.

The project has now made recommendations to the NHS Connecting for Health Programme Board and these were received positively by the Board.  A summary of the recommendations is available in a separate paper.

Stage 2 – Work Programme & Business Case 

To take forward implementation of the recommended information systems architecture, a national work programme is needed, incorporating both national and local actions, with joint overall national governance arrangements spanning the NHS and social services.  This work programme needs to build on the wealth of existing work and involve service users, carers and care practitioners fully in the process.

Before such a work programme can be progressed a case for it needs to be developed.  Stage 2 of the project is to develop the work programme and business case, which will be completed by October.    In parallel with this, work will start on information exchange and information governance standards.  This work is currently being scoped and an update will be provided on this as soon as possible. 

Further Information & Contacts
For more information please contact Jan Hoogewerf, Project Director, (jan.hoogewerf@porticoconsulting.co.uk). Project documents will be made available on the Centre for Policy on Ageing web-site (www.cpa.org.uk) and on the NHS CFH web-site (www.connectingforhealth.nhs.uk/crdb/sap).  


PAGE  
2


